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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Kenneth M. Rubin 
Senior Counsel 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
J uno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 691-2512 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
Ken.Rubin@fpl.com 

March 5, 2014 

Re: Docket 140000-0T, FPL Status oflnspections 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

In response to Staff's request for a status report to be filed in Docket 140000-0T, FPL 
submits the following: 

Pursuant to Order No. 13-0387-DS-EI, FPL is in the process of conducting a study of 
approximately 400 randomly selected customer-owned meter enclosures and FPL meters housed 
in those enclosures. 

FPL submits this status report to infmm the Commission that when the study was 
proposed in Docket No. 130160-EI, FPL anticipated completing its fieldwork no later than the 
first quarter of2014, after which the Company planned to provide the Commission with a report 
of the results along with a plan for the future use of the information obtained. However, 
customer response has been lower than anticipated, causing the Company to extend the dates for 
completion of this project. Based upon the current numbers (at this writing 235 customers have 
agreed to participate in the study), FPL anticipates completion of field work by the end of the 3rd 
quarter of2014. On this schedule FPL would then report back to the Commission during the 4th 
quarter of2014. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 691-2512 
or ken.rubin@fpl.com. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Kenneth M Rubin 

Kenneth M. Rubin 

Enclosures 
cc: Walter Clemence 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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